
 
 

James & Leslie Rutherford 
Library Student Assistant Scholarship Application 

 
First and Last Name: _____________________________________________________ 
UF ID Number:  ___________________    Current GPA: ________________________ 
Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________ 
Telephone Number: _____________________    Email: _________________________ 
Current Work Location (Department): ________________________________________ 
Direct Supervisor:  _______________________________________________________ 
How many completed semesters have you worked at the Library (spring, summer, fall)? 
__________ 
 
 
I certify that the information submitted in this application is accurate and complete, 
and I understand that my information will be verified.  I understand that excerpts 
from my essay may be used for publicizing the scholarship or research purposes.   
 
Signature of Applicant: ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Please submit with your application:  

1. An essay response to the following question:  
If you could make any changes that wouldn’t cost much money within the George A 
Smathers Libraries, what would they be? 
 
Please limit your answer to two pages.  Essay must be typed on 8.5x11 paper, double 
spaced, and print size must be no smaller than a 10-point font.  Leave your name off the 
essay. Essay may be submitted via email to jpiazza@ufl.edu or turned in to the Libraries 
HR Office. 
 

2. A copy of unofficial transcript information from One.UF.  
 
 
NOTE TO APPLICANTS: If you are selected for this award, it will be reported to the 
Student Financial Aid Office and it may have an impact on your federal or state need-based 
financial aid award.  Applicant’s submissions may be used to publicize the scholarship or 
in some other way advance and sustain the Libraries.   
 

Submit completed packet to Joseph Piazza, University of Florida,  
George A. Smathers Libraries, Human Resources Department, Room 422,  

no later than 5:00pm on Monday, February 12, 2024.  

mailto:jpiazza@ufl.edu

